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As a 71 year old native Oregon I am 100% in favor of returning to the in person 

voting requirements with the same rules that we used to have with regard to 

absentee voting when necessary. 

I was one of the first 18 year old voters in Oregon.  

I value my vote and participation as a US / Oregon citizen.  

I've personally witnessed the 'virtue' and integrity of voting decay ever since Oregon 

made it acceptable to vote by mail;  where anyone with access to someone else's 

mail has an open opportunity to commit voting fraud. 

respectfully submitted, 

Kay Doolittle, Klamath Falls, OR 


